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St. Nicholas Cathedral is pleased to ar
that Manny Vestas has been
appointed the 2026 St. Nicholas Cathe
Epiphany Chairman.
Manny has scheduled the first general 2026
Epiphany Meeting on Wednesday,
9/24/25 at 7 pm, in Fr. Tryfon Hall.

All past and future Epiphany Volunteers are
asked to please attend this meeting.
Volunteers are needed to donate their time,
talent and expertise towards helping St.
Nicholas organize a grand celebration.

Contact Manny at
/27-642-7888 or
Epiphany@stnicholastarpon.org



